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Update on ‘ClaimCheck’ Denials Related to Modifier-51 

 
 

 
The resolution to the modifier -51 issue necessitating that providers delay the resubmission of 
claims that received ‘ClaimCheck’ denials for errors 934 (Modifier 51 Required-ClaimCheck) and 
938 (Modifier 51 Invalid-ClaimCheck) is close to completion.  Testing of this update to the 
claims processing system is currently in progress and it is anticipated it will be complete in the 
next few weeks.  To expedite proper payment for providers, when the update is complete, 
claims previously denied for these errors will be recycled.  Providers will not need to take any 
action.  Providers will be notified when the update is complete and provided with details of the 
recycle via notices on the Louisiana Medicaid website homepage at www.lamedicaid.com, 
under the ‘ClaimCheck’ icon on the website, as well as on their RA messages.  For further 
questions related to this matter, please contact Molina Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or 
(225) 924-5040.  
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